

St. Rose of Lima Academy 52 Short Hills Avenue

52 Short Hills Avenue Short Hills, New Jersey 07078 973-379-3973

Accredited by the Middle States Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Elementary Schools Recipient 2007 Today's Catholic Teacher Innovations in Education Award 2013 Recipient National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence

Ms. Tami Trachtenberg Sunburst Gymnastics 565 Rahway Avenue Union, New Jersey 07083

April 14, 2017

Dear Tami:

I want to extend my sincere thanks for your sponsorship of St. Rose of Lima Academy's Wish Upon A Star 2017. Our students are already benefiting directly from your generous donation of \$150.

The continued support of local businesses like yours helps the Academy provide enriching opportunities for our diverse student body, both inside and outside the classroom. Your contribution makes a real difference in the lives of St. Rose of Lima families, and reminds us how blessed we are to be a part of this vibrant and caring community. On behalf of all of the students, teachers, and parents of St. Rose of Lima Academy, thank you!

Best regards,

Marybeth R. Radics

Marylos &

Sponsorship Committee Chair

Wish Upon A Star

Mark go much.

St. Rose of Lima Academy is a tax-exempt, 501(c) (3) non-profit organization. Thus, your donation is tax deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. Please keep this letter as a record of your donation.



June 23, 2017

Sunburst Gymnastics 565 Rahway Avenue Union, NJ 07083

Dear Friend.

We would like to express our sincere thanks for your generous support of the Seth Boyden Demonstration School "Full Moon Rising Party" fundraiser celebrating the Chinese New Year that was held on February 11, 2017 at The Woodlands in Maplewood, New Jersey. Your generous donation of a birthday party valued at \$275 was greatly appreciated.

This event was a huge success. We raised over \$15,000 that will go towards special programming for our children and the continuing development of our Outdoor Learning Center.

Again, we would like to thank you for supporting us and helping us to provide our children with the tools they need for academic success, creative growth, and physical fitness.

For tax purposes, this is your official receipt for your gift to the Seth Boyden PTA. Contributions are tax deductible to the fullest extent permitted by law. Please check with your personal tax advisor regarding the deductibility of your gift. Our Federal Tax Id Number is 91-1980716.

Sincerely,

The Seth Boyden Auction Committee

274 BOYDEN AVENUE MAPLEWOOD, NJ 07040 | 973.378.5209 | SETHBOYDEN.COM

Union High School

Athletics, Health, Physical Education & Nurses Department 2350 North Third Street Union, New Jersey 07083 Telephone #908-851-6508 Fax #908-851-6517

September 14, 2017

Sunburst Gymnastics 565 Rahway Avenue Union, NJ 07083

Dear Mike and the Sunburst Staff,

Thank you so much for opening your gym to the Union High School Gymnastics team.

The girls and I are very grateful that we were able to start our season on time despite not being able to use our own gym. Being able to practice at Sunburst proved to be extremely beneficial to the team and has enabled the girls to be prepared to start the season confidently.

We appreciate your generosity and hospitality. The entire staff was welcoming and accommodating. We look forward to continue growing the relationship between Union Gymnastics and Sunburst.

Sincerely,

Heather Dube

Union High School Gymnastics Coach

& Union Varsity Gymnastics Team

Ratmital

Yannal Criollo

Mations

Julia Morona

HayleyJenkims



Dup15q Alliance

ADDRESS PO Box 1669 Highland Park, IL 60035 USA

PHONE 855-dup-15qa

EMAIL info@dup15q.org

WEB www.dup15q.org

FACEBOOK Dup15q Alliance

TWITTER dup15q

TAX ID NUMBER 20-0751232 October 25, 2017

To our friends at Sunburst Gymnastics:

I would like to personally thank you for your donation to the "Hope for Holden to benefit Dup15q Alliance" fundraiser that was held on September 16, 2017. Because of your generosity and support, we raised over \$14,000! Thank you for donating the gymnastics birthday party. Noelle Winer looks forward to celebrating her son's birthday with you!

Our family truly believes that research is the key to infinite possibilities and we hope and pray every day that these trained medical professionals will make a breakthrough that will improve the quality of life for our son Holden and all of his Dup15q brothers and sisters. That is why we held this event and will continue to work tirelessly to raise money and awareness. We need more people to know about Dup15q and help us fight for our cause! More than anything, we want for Holden to reach his full potential and live a happy and healthy life.

When you ask if your donations matter, please know that they really do. It is what helps enable us to offer grants to researchers, which in turn can catch the eye of the NIH. This is why our family works so hard to raise money and awareness. Because our family will always BELIEVE! Please know that your donation has made a difference and we appreciate your love and support each and every day. We hope that we can count on you to donate again for next year's event!

You are truly Holden's Hero and we are blessed to have your in our lives!

With gratitude, Lauren, Marc, Reid, and Holden Weissberg lauren.weissberg@dup15q.org 917-658-4697



Battle Hill School P.T.A.

2600 Killian Place Union NJ 07083 Tel (908) 851-6480 Fax (908) 851-4414 "Our love today will show tomorrow"

Dear Sunburst Gymnastics,

The children of Battle Hill Elementary School thank you very much for your contribution to their 5th Annual Pocketbook Bingo and Basket Raffle. The event took place on Friday, November 17, 2017 and was very successful. The raffle was one of the highlights of the evening and the birthday party you graciously donated attracted a lot of attention. Our event was a great success and we were able to surpass our fundraising goal this year by over 2,000 dollars!

This will allow us to provide our students with a memorable school year filled with fun and educational assemblies, school events and much needed school supplies. We are also looking forward to the spring when we can continue our tradition of giving back. The fundraising provided from this event will allow us to continue to serve our community as well as provide scholarships to graduating Union High School students in honor of Jason Lopes and Miss Crystal Scretchen. Service and recognition of those who go above and beyond is a cornerstone of the Battle Hill Elementary School's philosophy and without wonderful people like you, this would not be possible.

Once again, a big heartfelt thank you from everyone at Battle Hill Elementary School!

Warmest regards,

PTA Correspondence Secretary

Rosemary Caixinha

Battle Hill Elementary School



POLICEMEN'S BENEVOLENT ASSOCIATION, INC.

TOWNSHIP OF UNION - Local No. 69 P.O. BOX 2169, UNION, N.J. 07083-2169

Phone: (908) 964-8825 • Fax: (908) 686-2566 Visit us on the web at www.pbalocal69.com

January 29, 2018

Dear Friends of the Township of Union PBA Local #69,

Recently, you made a generous donation to our union for our annual holiday party. We would like to extend our sincerest thanks. Due to your contribution, our event was a huge success.

We raffled the donated items and were able to raise approximately \$5,000. This money will be used to sponsor various organizations throughout our community during the 2018 calendar year.

During these difficult financial and trying times, it is refreshing to know we have friends we can count on.

Thank you again for your support!

242-

Sincerely,

Daniel Hanselmann

President

Michael Salerno

Nichael J Salemo

Treasurer